M G m ai E ' principal rajdhani <principal@rajdhani.du.ac.in>

Postponement of Admission Quota for wards
1 message

Office Admissions <office@admission.du.ac.in> Sun, Oct 24, 2021 at 1:30 PM
Bcc: principal@rajdhani.du.ac.in

. This is to inform you that the Admission process for Undergraduate Ward Quota has been postponed-
The new schedule will be notified very shortly.

Any inconvenience caused is regretted.
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